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7/27/01
Sheryl Baker
Marbob Corporation
P.O. Box 227
Artesia, NM 88211-0227
Reference: Lusk Deep Unit A #19, S17-T19S-R32E-Directional Survey

Dear Ms. Baker:

Please provide the NMOCD Hobbs District Office by August 20, 2001 a directional survey for this well.
The deviation of this well for the last 732 feet is over 5 degrees through this interval. If this deviation is
to the south of the surface location it will put this well at a non-standard bottom hole location. The only
way to avoid this directional survey is for the Marbob to attest that the offsetting mineral and royalty
interest is the same.

Sincerely -
Chris Williams
District 1 Supervisor

Oil Conservation Division * 1625 French Drive * Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
Phone: (505) 393-6161 * Fax (505) 393-0720 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us



